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(EARTHCAST PIONEERING ENVIRONMENTAL MONITORING AND

November 6, 2023

The Honorable Frank Lucas, Chairman

The Honorable Zoe Lofgren, Ranking Member
Committee on Science, Space, and Technology
U.S. House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Lucas and Ranking Member Lofgren,

I am writing on behalf of EarthCast Technologies, which strongly endorses H.R. 6093, the
Weather Act Reauthorization Act of 2023. This bipartisan legislation will build on the successes
of the Weather Act of 2017 and improve our nation's weather forecasting capabilities through
innovation and collaboration with the private sector.

EarthCast Technologies specializes in environmental intelligence services including modelling,
high-performance computing, big data, artificial intelligence, machine learning, and advanced
system architecture. Our operational expertise has allowed us to develop advanced
environmental systems for both research and development and operational mission critical
systems. We are confident that the improvements to the Weather Act found in this legislation will
allow us to better partner with agencies like NOAA to provide cutting-edge science and
technology solutions that aid government mission requirements.

EarthCast Technologies applauds both the persistent support by the Committee and
reauthorization of the Weather Act. We look forward to further Congressional action on this
legislation and lend our full support to its enactment.

Sincerely,
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President and CEOQO,
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